


Additionally, a virtual public meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at 
5:00 P.M. to discuss the information on this notification and address your questions. Registration 
for the public meeting can be found at: https://bit.ly/apcdotay2022 .. For more information regarding 
the APCD's Air Toxics Hot Spots program, please contact the APCD at 858-586-2600 or via email 
at APCDEngineering@sdapcd.org. For more information regarding the facility please contact 
Marco Cervantes with Otay Landfill via email at MCervantes2@republicservices.com or at 
619-332-9021.
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Air Pollution Control Officer 


